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As 2022 approaches, we are grateful to those who have supported 

us through the years and continue to support us. Continuing with the

spirit and goals of GivingTuesday, please consider donating to 

Nature Vision this season. Donations support our team in providing

environmental education to our communities. Building a relationship

with our environment requires investing our time, resources, and energy

into helping one another foster a collective understanding. Together

we can respect and protect our local watersheds and all living things

within them. A holiday donation to Nature Vision could be one step

towards building this future. 

HOLIDAY GIVING

HELP PROVIDE FREE SCIENCE EDUCATION TO YOUR

COMMUNITY!

DONATE TO SUPPORT ENVIRONMENTAL EDUCATION PROGRAMMING!

https://www.instagram.com/p/CW6gsaYs5TZ/?utm_source=ig_web_copy_link
https://naturevision.org/donate


Register now for Spring 2022! 



As fall semester wraps up, now is a great time to get

Nature Vision programming on your calendar for

Winter/Spring 2022! Check out our fully-funded

science programs for your K-12 students (or pass the

word on to other teachers) by visiting 

naturevision.org/school-programs. 



Interested in our Afterschool Programs? Visit

naturevision.org/day-camp-programs.



To find free programs for your K-12 class or for

registration help, please email info@naturevision.org.

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

MEET SARAH AND KATIE

Please meet a couple of Nature Vision Educators: 

Sarah (left) and Katie (right)! 

On Wednesdays in October and November, these two taught

our Afterschool Program attendees all about Washington's

native flora and fauna at Farrel-McWhirter Farm Park. They

also lead classroom, Blue Team, and community science

programs throughout King County! They bring a wealth of

knowledge and bright smiles (under their masks, of course)

to every indoor, outdoor, and virtual classroom they teach.

ANIMAL SPOTLIGHT

MEET THE AMPHIBIANS

There are a few extra special Nature Vision staff members

who help our Educators teach some of our programs: Luna,

Playa, and Gandl (pictured to the right)! These three

salamanders take turns helping students learn in our

"Toadally" Amphibians programs. Students learn all about

the life cycle, metamorphosis, and adaptations of these

unique creatures, as well as how our actions and water use

habits can affect amphibians in local watersheds.

Follow us: 
Above: Two After School campers waving.
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